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PAIN MEDICATION POLICY

Name:_________________________________                              DOB: ________________________

Premier Orthopedic Specialists of Tulsa can only provide pain medication for patients while they are under an active treatment plan and the care of one of our physicians. Our practice does not provide long-term pain management services.

· If it is determined that the patient requires surgical intervention, pain medication will be prescribed if needed. During the surgical recovery phase, Oklahoma law limits the number of opioids for acute pain our physicians can prescribe to help the patient avoid a dependency on the drug.
· Pain medication must be taken as prescribed. Patients should not increase the medication dosage or frequency without consulting a physician of Premier Orthopedic Specialists of Tulsa.
· A Patient-Provider Agreement will be required if certain criteria are met.
· If long-term pain management is required, the patient will be referred to a pain clinic or to his or her primary care physician.
· 
I have read and understand the above stated pain medication policy for Premier Orthopedic Specialists of Tulsa and understand that health information technologies are used to obtain my medical\ medication history

__________________________________________		____________________________
Patient Signature						Date
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